Document 18

From: Cervin, Georgia

To: Maddy Lambert

Subject: RE: Section 8I Report 2022 - link to final report
Date: Wednesday, 6 September 2023 11:47:45 am
Thanks Maddy!

Nga mihi

Georgia

From: Maddy Lambert _@tpk.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 6 September 2023 10:55 am

Francis, Andrew <xXxXxxxX.XXXXXXX (@ XXXXXXX. XXXX.XX>
Hewson, Lucy <XXXX.XXXXXX @ XXXXXXX.XXXX.Xx>; Morrow, Daniel
LXXXXXX . XXXXXX (@ XXXXXXX . XXXX . XX>;
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_@tpk.govt.nz>; Leask,

Katherine <xxXxxXXXXX.XXXXX (@ XXXXXXXXXX.XXXX.xx>; Cervin, Georgia

I 0, 521
XXX XXXXXXX @ XXXKXXX . XXXK. XX _

I  <on Chase
_ @tpk.govt.nz>; Julia Aranga-Tuilaepa _ @tpk.govt.nz>

Subject: Section 81 Report 2022 - link to final report

Kia ora koutou,
I hope you have all been keeping well!

|-would like to thank you all for your input into the Section 8| Report 2021/22 — please see
attached the final version, and a link to the Report here: https://www.tpk.govt.nz/en/o-matou-

mohiotanga/crownmaori-relations/the-section-8i-report-2022. Please feel free to pass this on to

other kaimahi in your organizations.

Te Puni Kokiri kaimahi will be in touch soon regarding the next Section 8l Report 2022/23 and to
collect the latest updates for the reporting period 1 July 2022 — 30 June 2023.

Kiapaitora.








